
 

 
September 29th, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian & Athletic Guests: 
 
 
The district recently confirmed that a person who attended the varsity football game vs. Marlette on 
September 25th tested positive for COVID-19 within days after the event.  The person wore a mask and 
was socially distant during the event, and thus the exposure is deemed low risk to others that attended 
the event. 
 
Confidentiality (or HIPAA/FERPA) laws prevent us from providing any personally-identifying 
information to those impacted.   
 
Alcona Community Schools is collaborating with the District Health Department No. 2  to ensure that 
all precautions have been taken to protect spectators and athletes at the event. The district will continue 
to proceed with our academic and extracurricular programming. 
 
If you attended the event, please monitor for symptoms related to COVID-19, including fever, cough, 
difficulty breathing, headache, diarrhea, new fatigue, or loss of taste or smell. If you notice any change 
in your child's health, please keep them home and call your regular medical provider. 
 
For general questions related to COVID-19, you may also contact District Health Department No. 2 at 
989-345-5020. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. Daniel O’Connor 
Alcona Community Schools  
Superintendent 
(989) 736-6212 
oconnord@alconaschools.net 
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